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By Hand Delivery
December 19, 2012

Debra A. Howland

Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: DE 12-291 and DE 12-292, Public Service Company of New Hampshire \”\N_W/ :
2013 Energy Service Rate and Stranded Cost Recovery Charge
Updated Exhibits and Response to Record Request

Dear Ms. Howland:

On December 18, 2012, the Commission held hearings in the above-captioned dockets
relating to Public Service Company of New Hampshire’s (“PSNH”) proposed Stranded Cost
Recovery Charge (“SCRC”) and Energy Service (“ES”) rate. As part of those hearings, PSNH
agreed to provide certain updates to exhibits and a response to a record request from the
Commission. Accordingly, please find enclosed with this letter:

1. In Docket No. DE 12-291: Revised Attachment RAB-1, Page 1 to the Technical
Statement filed December 12, 2012 and entered as Exhibit 2 in the docket. The revised
attachment shows the amendment to the SCRC rate necessary to eliminate conflict with
RSA 369-B:3, 11, RSA 369-B:4, II, and Commission Order No. 23,550, relative to
PSNH’s rate reduction bonds.

2. In Docket No. DE 12-292: Revised Exhibit 3, Expanded Bingo Sheet. The revised
exhibit incorporates the amendment to the SCRC rate from item 1, above, and revises the
resulting revenue impact from that amendment.

3. In Docket No. DE 12-292: Exhibit 6, Response to Record Request. In response to the
Commission’s request, PSNH provides an affidavit from Terrance J. Large, PSNH’s
Director of Business Planning and Customer Support Services confirming the conformity



of PSNH’s requests in DE 12-291 and DE 12-292 with PSNH’s Least Cost Integrated
Resource Plan most recently filed and found adequate by the Commission.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. Thank you for your assistance with this
matter.

Very Truly Yours,

ft%ew J. Fossum

Counsel
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